
Roderick Paige Elementary School 
 

SDMC Meeting  
April 28, 2022 

 
MINUTES 

 

 

• Greetings were extended by Ms. Laquetta Kennedy, Interim Principal. 

 

• Mrs. Bathsheba Nash was introduced as the new principal of Paige Elementary school. 

She will officially begin on May 16, 2022, however she has already toured the campus 

and met with staff members individually. She expressed her excitement about the work 

ahead and she looks forward to meeting parents and community members.  

 

• Budget -Title I and ESSER funds were discussed and how the funds will be used. The 

funds will be used to purchase instructional resources and materials, school uniforms 

for each student and technology. 

 

• Staffing- All teachers were asked to complete the Letter of Intent for the 2022-2023 

school year by indicating their plans for the upcoming year. Decisions for grade level 

assignments will be made by Principal Nash.    

 

• Staff Concerns- The question was asked about what other changes would be made at 

the school. Principal Nash stated that she would access the instructional programs, 

meet with teachers, and determine if changes are needed in any particular area.  

 

• End of Year Testing- STAAR testing will take place on May 10th-12th. All 3rd-5th grade 

students will take the test.  

 

• End of the Year- Awards and 5th grade promotion programs will take place during the 

last week of school. Classes are also allowed to have end of the year celebrations. 

 

• Comments/Concerns- Principal Nash was extended a warm welcome to Paige as the 

new principal. 

 

• Closure- Meeting was adjourned.  


